
Forest School  
The weekly forest school sessions are underway and are proving to be a big success! The 

children are becoming familiar with their outdoors classroom and their confidence is 

blossoming with each visit. Below are some photographs to show you the different activities 

on offer to support the children’s independence and problem solving.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Working together to 

create ‘safe spaces’ 

with Jo, our Forest 

School Leader.  

Welcome to 

Basecamp! 

Each week we have a fire to keep 

warm and cook our snack. We have 

been learning the rules of the fire 

to keep ourselves safe. Only the 

Forest School Leaders can go 

inside the square!   

Each week we put out the 

flags to mark our safe space. 

We are very good at 

remembering, “We don’t go 

past the flags”.  

‘1, 2, 3 where are you…1, 2, 3 I’m over 

here’. Learning a new game of hide and 

seek to keep us safe. 

Taking 

responsibility 

for ourselves! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Making 

popcorn. Listen 

for the pop!  

Toasting yummy 

marshmallows! 

Explore, observe 

and question! 

Enjoying the 

benefits of 

outdoor 

learning! 

Understanding 

risk! 

Developing 

confidence 

and self-

esteem! 


